
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 9, 2011 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   6
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101248 

         INSTALL NO U-TURN RESTRICTION: 

         ON NORTH 6
TH

 STREET AT WEST Mc KINLEY AVENUE 

         FOR NORTHBOUND TRAFFIC            

      

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

As of January 1
st
 2010, U-turns are now legal at signalized intersections in the State of 

Wisconsin. Due to this change our traffic engineering staff has identified the above-

captioned location where they have deemed a U-turn to be unsafe. Therefore, in the interest 

of public safety, we recommend the installation of “No U-Turn” restriction at the above-

captioned location. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


